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April 10, 2025

PUBLIC NOTICE TO ALL CITIZENS OF SEVEN POINTS:

The City of Seven Points will be hosting a MEET THE CANDIDATES NIGHT on Tuesday April 15, 2025 at 7:00 PM in the new City Hall located at 715 South Seven Points Blvd. All candidates in the May 3, 2025 local election are urged to attend, along with ALL RESIDENTS and other citizens duly interested. Questions will be welcomed and answers should be forthcoming. PLEASE TRY TO ATTEND.
ALSO, LET THIS SERVE AS NOTIFICATION THAT THERE WILL POTENTIALLY BE A QUORUM OF COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT DURING THIS MEETING BUT NO CITY BUSINESS WILL: BE CONDUCTED NOR COUNCIL ACTION OCCUR.

Mayor Betts and the City of Seven Points Staff.
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